
 

 

GLS/C/912-24                                                       CIRCULAR                                               18 October 2024 
Field Trip- Dubai Butterfly Garden – KG2 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that the school has organized an exciting educational expedition for our 
students to visit the Dubai Butterfly Garden. This trip offers a wonderful opportunity for students to 
explore the beauty of nature while deepening their understanding of the fascinating world of 
butterflies. 

The Butterfly Garden expedition is designed to enrich students’ understanding of nature and science. 
During this trip, students will explore the lifecycle of butterflies and gain hands-on experience in 
identifying different species. Learn about butterfly habitats, conservation efforts, and the 
environmental significance of these creatures. Enhance their observational skills and curiosity about 
the natural world. 

The cost of the trip is 75 AED, all-inclusive with a guided tour. Please note that this fee is non-
refundable. Registration for this trip closes on the 23rd of October 2024. KG2 trips are scheduled 
between the 28th of October and 5th of November 2024. The class teacher will confirm the exact date 
of the trip for her respective section. 

We look forward to our students experiencing this exciting opportunity! 

Warm regards,  

  

Asha Alexander ألكسندر آشا                                       

Principal        المدرسة مديرة   

Executive Leader - Climate Change    المناخ تغير - التنفيذي  الرئيس    


